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The following material was received by the Commission at the meeting on
November 19, 2004, in connection with Study K-301 on Waiver of Privilege By

Disclosure, and is attached as an Exhibit:
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Respectfully submitted,

Barbara Gaal
Staff Counsel
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Exhibit

EMAIL FROM RICHARD BEST

Date: Nov. 18, 2004
From: rich best <rebest@comcast.net>
To: bgaal@clrc.ca.gov

Although it may be a moot point, I suggest giving the Supreme Court a chance to
illuminate this area of inadvertent waiver. In my view for what it is worth both O’Mary
and Jasmine represent extremes that should be rejected and were wrongly decided.
Perhaps the nuances and variations of this issue cannot be resolved adequately by statute.
This is an issue of national interest and certainly one where the Supreme Court could
write an opinion that will address a number of issues and stand the test of time like the
Chadbourne decision 40 years ago.

rich best
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